
Support Our Shelter: Help Us Combat 

Gender-Based Violence 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are reaching out to you on behalf of [Shelter Name], a 

dedicated organization committed to providing safe havens and support for individuals affected 

by gender-based violence. Our mission is to empower survivors and provide them with the 

resources they need to rebuild their lives. 

Each year, we see an alarming number of individuals seeking our services, and our resources are 

stretched thin. To continue offering a safe space and vital support services, we are seeking your 

assistance. We are launching a fundraising campaign to raise [specific amount] to enhance our 

facilities and expand our outreach programs. 

Your generous contribution can make a significant difference. With your support, we can 

provide emergency shelter, counseling, legal advocacy, and educational programs for survivors. 

A donation of just [specific amount] can cover essential supplies for one week, while [amount] 

can fund a counseling session for a survivor. 

We invite you to be a part of this crucial mission. Together, we can create a community that 

stands against gender-based violence and supports survivors in their journey toward healing and 

independence. 

Please consider making a donation today. You can contribute online at [website link] or send a 

cheque made out to [Shelter Name] at [address]. Every contribution, no matter how small, helps 

us in this fight. 

Thank you for your compassion and support. Let us stand together to eradicate gender-based 

violence and create a safer world. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Shelter Name] 

[Contact Information] 


